
 
August 23, 2012 

 
 
 
Brigadier General Timothy Edens 
U.S. Army Combat Readiness/Safety Center 
Fort Rucker, Alabama 36362-5363 
 
Dear Brigadier General Edens, 
 
 I am responding to your letter dated July 25, 2012 and your invitation to speak at the 
upcoming U.S. Army Senior Safety Professional Development Symposium.  I am pleased to be 
able to provide the keynote address at the Symposium. 
 

My staff has been informally coordinating with Mr. Gregory Komp on supporting the 
Symposium.  I appreciate the proposed time slot of 10:25 – 11:25 am on September 11, 2012 
which accommodates my schedule.  The title of my presentation is “Safety Culture – A 
Continuous Journey.” 

 
I look forward to meeting the Army’s senior safety professionals and discussing the 

importance of safety culture. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-8429. 

      Sincerely, 
 
 /RA/ 
 

 
Josephine M. Piccone, Ph.D, Director 
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison 
  and Rulemaking 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 

  
 
cc: 
Ms. Lynn M. O'Brien, US Army Combat Readiness Center, Fort Rucker, AL 36362 
Dr. Brenda Miller, US Army Combat Readiness Center, Fort Rucker, AL 36362 
Mr. Gregory Komp Army Safety Office 9351 S Hall Road Ft Belvoir, VA 22060 
 


